
 

CHESTERFIELD 
FIRE & RESCUE PRECINCT 

MEETING MINUTES 
JANUARY 27, 2022 

 
Present: Robert Goderre, Chairman; George Wright, Crystal Winn, Rick Cooper, Fire Chief. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 18:58. 
 
Chief’s Report – Rick reported that January was very busy for emergency services. 

The new ESO contract is down to $4,375.80.  George moved to accept the ESO contract.  The 
motion was seconded by Crystal and passed unanimously. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – There is $5,267.49 remaining from 2021 budget.  The Commissioners discussed 
creating an IT line for next year.   
  The $1707.52 for the State of NH for the First Responder’s Grant appears to be forgiven.  It was 
for payroll taxes. 
 
Minutes – Crystal moved December 26th minutes as submitted.  The motion was seconded by George 
and passed unanimously. 
 
Adjournment – The next meeting will be February 17th at 6:30.  George moved to adjourn at 19:48.  The 
motion was seconded by Crystal and passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy LaFontaine 
District Clerk 
 
Approved: 
 
 
___________________  ________________________  ________________________ 
Robert Goderre   George Wright    Crystal Winn 
Chairman 


